
Meeting - Monday July 13 
 
Website updates were discussed. 
➢ “Donate” paypal is working again.  People can make an on-line donation and an email notification 

is sent to 1023CoachBedfordExpress email so we are able to follow up with people that donate. 
Rich is going to look into adding an option to direct donations to a particular program, team or just 
the general fund. 

➢ “Boosters” tab was added along the top header.  This space provides information about Bedford 
Express Boosters and references our 501(c)(3) status.  This space will be used to post meeting 
minutes, financial information and other documents like our bylaws. 

○ Renee is going to print monthly financial statements to be posted. 
○ Denny will provide the 501(c)(3) documents, bylaws and meeting minutes to be posted. 

 
Varsity letters, bars and patches for varsity jackets have been ordered and should be available soon. 
 
Apple Inc. will not be offering grants for FRC teams for the upcoming season.  They will be offering grants 
for K-8 programs.  We wish to apply for the grant through Bedford Express Boosters.  Rich is going to find 
out what is required to apply. 
 
We were asked to sit on the tickets purchased for the Walleye STEM night that was canceled and 
discussed using them at a Mud Hens game over the summer.  The Mud Hens officially canceled their 
season last week.  Denny is going to follow up with Walleye/Mud Hens and find out what options we have 
regarding a refund for those tickets. 
 
Reopening of the Robotics Center; 
➢ We are still in a holding pattern, waiting for the School District to make some decisions after 

getting some guidelines from the State of Michigan.  Staying at Phase 4 or advancing to Phase 5 
should allow us to gather and practice with a number of safety precautions.  Falling back to 
Phase 3 would prevent students from being in the buildings and everything will be virtual.  

➢ We are also waiting for FIRST or FIRST in Michigan to let us know about competitions and what 
we can expect outside of our Center. 

➢ Applications for K-8 robotics have been put on hold until we have additional information from the 
School District.  Once we have some direction from the School we can review where we stand 
with coaches and develop a plan for the fall.  We can reopen applications if we can support 
additional students. 

➢ Application for Bedford Express was posted on Schoology on Monday.  There are several things 
we can work on remotely to prepare for the fall. 

 


